
Hello, I am NOT in support of extending the grace period for evictions to “270 days” after the end of our 
state of emergency. Renters/Tenants should be in close communication with their Landlords and work 
to maintain tenancy. Extending this timeframe to 270 days further delays communication and will 
instigate a higher proportion of evictions in the end.  
 
Thanks, 
Mitch  
 
 
 


